
 

 

 

6 September 2016 
 

 
 
 
Dear O’Doherty’s 4th, 5th and U6th Parents, 
 
I would like to invite you to a drinks reception to meet your son’s tutor 
and me.  The event will take place in the Houseroom between 6.00-
7.30pm on Thursday 15 September. My intention is that it is an informal 
event and therefore please feel free to come to all or part of the evening. 
 

With kind regards 
 

Emily O’Doherty 
 

Emily O’Doherty – Housemaster 
emily.odoherty@abingdon.org.uk 

 
 

 
 
 


